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Dear Mr.Smith, 

Aobo Environmental Technology Limited (the “Company” or “AB9”) 

 
Re: Reinstatement Request 
 
NSX acknowledges receipt of the Company’s reinstatement request letter dated 18 January 2022. 
 
Following the Company’s completion of further requirements requested, we advise, noting approval from NSX’s 
independent Compliance Committee, that Aobo Environmental Technology Limited (AB9.NSX) will be reinstated 
to the official quotation from the commencement of trading at 10:00am on Wednesday 25 January 2023.  
 
Following the Company’s reinstatement, the Company is expected to meet its continuing and ongoing 
obligations as a listed entity, in accordance with all NSX Listing Rules and the Corporations Act. Failure to do 
so, will result in the Company being referred to the Compliance Committee for their assessment, where the 
Company’s history and track record will be taken into consideration. As a result, this may lead to the delisting of 
the Company's securities persuant to NSX Listing Rule 2.18(1). 
 
If you have any questions or comments in relation to the above, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Christopher Thuyet  
Senior Manager, Market Supervision and Compliance Officer  

24 January 2023 
 
Aobo Environmental Technology 
Limited 
Attn: Mr. Andrew Smith 
Chairman/Director 
 
31-61 Bent Street 
Macedon - VIC Australia 3440 
 
Via email: alsmith350@gmail.com 
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